
 
 

 
Ely Policy for colleges 

 
The CUBC President is very happy for colleges to take advantage of the 
good water out at Ely providing they adhere strictly to the Ely Policy for 
colleges: 

• No weekday use from 0600-0900 or 1345-1800 
• No weekend use from 0700-1430 
• Any crew must seek permission from the President, providing a 

reasonable indication of how frequently and over what period you 
wish to use the stretch 

• Any club that rows within these university rowing periods will be 
banned from using the stretch at Ely until the 27 March 2015 (ie. zero 
tolerance) 

 
Henry Hoffstot, the President of the CUBC, can be contacted at 
president@cubc.org.uk.  
 
A strict Ely usage policy will avoid any confusion and enable the university 
crews to maximise their training. 
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to honsec@cubc.org.uk. 
 
 


